Steven SeEe

From: Maureen Morse <lilehammr@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 9:35 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Dennis Tabella

Subject: H-5865

To Whom it May Concern:

I am a longtime member of Defenders of animals and am writing to you regarding H-5865, which bans the sale of
cosmetics developed/manufactured using animal testing. A violation would be a $1,000 fine for each offense.

t respectfully request that you support this important bill. Thank you for your time and attention.
Sincerely,

Maureen Morse



